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Ho
VYupas Ocepenxis i 38’ si3k0oBux CYM
y Benukiit Bpuranii

9 sxoBTHA 2008

CITIPABA: IOBineiinnii Benker i baas CYM BigkiaukaHo

Hopori [ogpyru 1 Hpy3i!

[MoBigommsiemo, o KpaiioBa Ympasa, Ha *aJib, 3MyIlIeHa BiJKIUKATH 3aljaHOBaHUN
IOBineiinuit benker i banb 3 Haroau 60-pivus Crinku Ykpaincekoi Mononi (CYM) y
Benukiit bpuranii, sikuii maB BigOytucs B cybory 25 xoBTHst 2008 B 3ami Biamimy
CYb y bpandopai. o peuenus 4 xxotas 2008, axuii 0yB momanuid B OO1KHUKY
21/08, 3romocuiiocst 3amano e, mob iMmpesa Moria BiAOyTHCS Ha HaJICKHOMY
piBHI Ta QiHaHCOBO B3araji cebe He OMpaBayBaia.

Octaemocs 3 aApyxkHiM i CYMiBCbKUM MPUBITOM
YECTb YKPAIHU: 'OTOB BOPOHUTH!

3a KpaiioBy YmpaBy

Bornan Ipuxiganii Poman Ilanac
roJjioBa JIITOBHIA CEKpeTap



Circular No 25/08
(Translation)
To
all Branches of the
Ukrainian Youth Association
in the United Kingdom
9 September 2008

ITEM: CYM Jubilee Dinner Dance cancelled
Dear Members

It is with deep regret that the National Committee is obliged to cancel the planned
Jubilee Dinner Dance to mark the 60™ Anniversary of the founding of the Ukrainian
Youth Association (CYM) in Great Britain, which was to take place on Saturday 25
October 2008 in the Ukrainian Club in Bradford. By the deadline of 4™ October 2008
(see Circular 21/08), far too few people had expressed an interest to attend and as
such it was felt that both organisationally and financially this would not have been a
viable event.



